
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 4:51 PM 
To: 'Simon White'; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2017/58 - Professional Diving Industry (Industrial) Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr White 
 
I have arranged a video-link as per your request. An amended notice of listing will shortly be posted 
to the website.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Simon White [mailto:simon.white@amma.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 4:10 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2017/58 - Professional Diving Industry (Industrial) Award 2010 

 
Ingrid, 
 
Can I please request that video conference facilities with the Perth registry are arranged for the 
hearing on 19 December 2017 for the above matter, so I am able to attend? 

 

Regards, 

 

Simon White 
AMMA | Principal Workplace Relations Consultant 
Level 7, 12 St Georges Terrace | Perth | WA 6000  
t +61 (08) 6381 0372 | m +61 40 981 7795   
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